

January 23, 2024

Joseph Garcia Riverside Public Library 3900 Mission Inn Ave Riverside, CA, 92501

Subject: Lunch at the Library Summer 2024

Dear Joseph Garcia:

This letter confirms the California State Library's award of \$50,448 to the Riverside Public Library for Lunch at the Library Summer 2024.

The Lunch at the Library program makes it possible for public libraries to:

- Provide free summer meals and programming at library sites,
- Take pop-up libraries to other community-based meal sites,
- Connect children, teens, and families to locally sourced, sustainable food and provide hands-on food education activities,
- Create volunteer opportunities for teens, and
- Implement innovative solutions to connect more families with nutritious meals during the summer.

Thank you for being a part of this important work.

Riverside Public Library will receive \$22,702 of the award upon execution and approval of the grant agreement, certification, and claim forms. The remaining funding (if applicable) will be made available according to the payment schedule and upon the awardee's completion of the requirements listed in the Grant Agreement and Certification of Compliance document included with this award packet.

Hard copies of this correspondence will not follow. Therefore, please keep this correspondence for your files and consider these award materials your original documents.

2023 Lunch at the Library LATL23-54A Page 2

This grant is governed by the attached Grant Agreement and Certification of Compliance, which includes the project period, reporting requirements, payment schedule, and the proposal outlining the project plan and budget. Within the DocuSign system, please sign the claim and certification forms included in the award packet using the DocuSign system. Should you have any questions regarding using DocuSign please get in touch with your grant monitor.

There are two people assigned to your project. The first is your Grant Monitor. Contact them regarding compliance and reporting. The Grant Monitor assigned to your project is Lisa Lindsay. Contact Lisa via email at lisa.lindsay@library.ca.gov.

You are also assigned a Library Programs Consultant for ongoing programmatic support. The Library Programs Consultant assigned to your project is Kaela Villalobos. Contact Kaela via email at kaela.villalobos@library.ca.gov.

Please stay in touch with your Grant Monitor and Library Programs Consultant throughout the award period. Read the enclosed award packet thoroughly and contact your Grant Monitor if you have any questions.

2/5/2024

Best wishes for a successful project.

Respectfully yours,

DocuSigned by:

California State Librarian

Enclosures

CC: Gina Iwata

Yesenia Castellon

Library – Courts Building P.O. Box 942837 Sacramento, CA 94237-0001 916-323-9759 csl-adm@library.ca.gov www.library.ca.gov